
  

 

 

SULLY DISTRICT TOWN HALL 
to discuss the 

Fairfax County 2017 Budget 

   

 

 

 

Fairfax County Supervisor 

Kathy Smith 

 

 

 

 

FCPS School Board 

Representative Tom Wilson  

 

  



 

Please join Supervisor Kathy Smith, School Board Representative 

Tom Wilson, The Sully District Council, and Budget Staff from 

Fairfax County and FCPS to discuss the 2017 budgets for FCPS 

and Fairfax County. 

 

Monday, March 7, 2016; 

7 p.m. 

 

Rocky Run Middle School, Little Theatre 

4400 Stringfellow Road, Chantilly, VA 

  

For more information: 

Sully@fairfaxcounty.gov or 703-814-7100 

 

Please note that this event is co-sponsored by 

Supervisor Kathy Smith, School Board Representative Tom Wilson, 

and the Sully District Council. 

 

 


